

- Bob Heeke and David Christian participated in the Dixie County SPRINGS MBAR Planning meeting along with representatives of Locklear Consulting and Dixie County.
- Pat Webster participated in the teleconference and monthly meeting held at the Fanning Springs City Hall to discuss the Wastewater Collection System Ext., Phase II, SA 10A and Phase VI, SA 10B Riverwalk.
- Pat Webster performed maintenance of the Edwards Bottomlands Project in Starke.
- Pat Webster participated in a teleconference with FDOT and the City of Live Oak to discuss next steps on the Drainage Well Replacement and Water Quality Improvement Project in Live Oak.

Information Technology and GIS

Weekly Top Performing Post

No reporting activity.

Communications

 Lindsey Garland coordinated and participated in a two-day production of the District's Who We Are video with Trew Media.

On Shares

On Shares

0 On Shares

12

O Hide All Posts

0 Unlike Page

Reported stats may be delayed from what appears on posts



Announcements for the week of September 13 – 19, 2020

The District office will remain closed to the public. Only essential staff will be present on site.
Staff will continue to maximize remote work options during the COVID-19 crisis.

2 Hide Post

O Report as Spam